
Hibs’  fans  ticket
arrangements for Ibrox

Hibs have confirmed ticketing arrangements for the upcoming
Ladbrokes  Championship  match  against  Rangers  at  Ibrox  on
Monday 28th December (Kick off 3pm).

The club have received an allocation of approximately 900
tickets which will go on sale from Monday 7th December at 10am
based on loyalty points.

Tickets are priced at £24 for adults, £18 for concessions
(over 65, 16-17 year olds) and £7 for under 16s.

Disabled  Supporters:  There  are  only  Wheelchair  tickets
available, no ambulant.  Fans should contact the Disabled
Supporters’ Helpline directly on 0131 656 7066/0844 844 1875
option  2,  visit  the  Ticket  Office  in  person  or  e-mail
disabledtickets@hibernianfc.co.uk

Tickets will be sold across 4 waves based on the following
point thresholds. Please note all waves are subject to ticket
availability:

10am Monday 7th December: 411+ points (circa 800 supporters)

10am Friday 11th December: 360+ points (circa 4500 supporters)

10am  Tuesday  15th  December:  180+  points  (circa  7600
supporters)

10am Friday 18th December: General Sale

Tickets  will  be  restricted  to  one  per  client  reference
number. Fans should note if buying for more than one person,
including  supporter  groups,  all  those  in  the  group  will
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require the qualifying number of points. The Ticket Office
will not be able to sell a ticket to anyone who does not have
the required number of points at that time. Ticket waves are
subject to ticket availability.

Hibs  appreciate that tickets will be in high demand and have
aimed  to  structure  ticket  sales  around  loyalty  points  to
ensure those who have attended the most matches will be given
the  opportunity  to  purchase  tickets.  From  experience  of
previous ticket sales the club believe four waves to be the
most suitable number given the timeframe for sales and past
sales patterns. Points to members of HSL will be applied from
February 2016 and will therefore not be applicable for this
match.

The club  aim to have a general sale on the Friday of the
Queen  of  the  South  game  to  give  an  opportunity  for  any
remaining tickets to be sold-with the Christmas post being
busy at this time they would encourage supporters to purchase
and collect at the Queen of the South game. Supporters also
have the option of paying for special delivery to give greater
assurance over tickets arriving.

Supporters should note all tickets for this match must be
collected by Tuesday 23rd December at 5pm.

Tickets will be sold online, by phone (0844 844 1875 option 1)
or at the Hibernian Ticket Office. If purchasing online or by
phone fans should ensure their network is up-to-date with all
supporters they are looking to buy for.

Fans should check loyalty points now to ensure they have the
number they expect by logging in to eTicketing, select ‘My
Account’ and then ‘Loyalty Points’ to view their points tally
and  points  statement.  Fans  with  questions  regarding  their
points tally should contact the Ticket Office by e-mailing
tickets@hibernianfc.co.uk or calling 0844 844 1875 option 2.


